
Mahon Dispatch 10.24.07 #15 a - OKC Team / Large Group Ministries 
 
Dear Prayer Warriors, 
The OKC has come and gone but their impact continues on here in Kenya. 
In the next few days I thought I would send along to you a collage of 
pictures as an overview of their ministry. 
This series emphasizes their "Large Group" impact the ones that follow 
will depict their Small Group and One on One ministry. 
 
Pictures Below 
 
#1 Every Sunday the teams were in various churches speaking and giving 
their testimonies.  Here Dr. Webb gives a clear proclamation of the gospel 
through his personal testimony.  Before their week was over some 21 churches 
covering 11 denominations were ministered to in one form or anther.  The 
commitment of GCI to the local church and to the equipping of pastors is 
uncompromising and I praise God for these men who labored so selflessly 
in the various churches throughout greater Nairobi. 
 
#2 Worship One of the special blessings this team brought with them was 
their musical talent. Whether in homes, in churches, in open air 
preaching or in a conference setting they would lead the Kenyans in worship and 
praise of God. 
 
#3 Seminars - Each team member was to bring his talks prepared at three 
levels, Large Group; Small Group and One on One.  This required a great 
deal of work and flexibility.  God was faithful through and honored the long 
hours of preparations.  These men stood before large groups of their 
contemporaries giving a bold and concise presentation of topics ranging 
from Scripture Memory, to Daily Quiet Times, to Christian Work Ethic, to 
Godly Marriage, to Personal Evangelism, to Purity and the list goes on... 
 
#4 Another setting for the team to minister was in student and college 
conferences.  This was one of the highlights for the team as there is 
always a special zeal and excitement when high school or university students 
gather to hear God's holy, eternal, inerrant, written Word taught. 
 
#5 Open Air - I was proud of the flexibility of this team as they often 
found themselves ministering in the open air setting.  No sound system, 
no AC, no podium, no audio visuals, but instead the power of the Holy 
Spirit, the authority of the Word of God and an eager and attentive audience.  I 
think this was an important lesson for the team.  When it comes right 
down to it the only two tools you need for the ministry are the Word of God 
and a willing vessel who will place himself in the capable hands of God the 
Holy Spirit. 
 



Please continue to prayer for the impact of the Word of God in the lives 
of the Kenyans. 
For now, as always, we minister by the grace of God and by the faithful 
prayers of you our prayer warriors. 
 
By His mercy, 
II Corinthians 4:1 
Rev. John S. Mahon 
Nairobi, Kenya - Continuing to labor in the harvest fields of the world 
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